
  

Moonbi Public School
Term 2 Week 1 
26 April 2023 
Calendar 
April 
Fri 28- P&C Meeting 
Fri 28- Playgroup returns 
Fri 28- Swimming lessons begin 
May 
Thurs 4- Mothers Day Stall 
Mon 8- Cross Country 
 
Weekly events 
Tuesday Emus library 
Wednesday Magpies library 
Thursday Eagles library 
Friday Sport 
Student of the week 

School notices 
Swimming lessons start this Friday. The bus 
will pick students up from school, and deliver 
us to the pool at the 360 fitness centre in 
Tamworth. This is a heated, indoor pool, so 
lessons will be on regardless of the weather.  

 
Principals message 
 
Welcome to term 2! 
 
It is so wonderful to see everyone back after the break, nicely 
rested and ready for what is sure to be a busy, fun filled term.  
 
Thank you to Emily, Sarah, Aleigha, Declan, Paisley, Isaac and 
Eli who represented our school beautifully at the ANZAC day 
ceremony in Kootingal on Tuesday. Thank you also to all of our 
students who respectfully conducted an ANZAC commemoration 
at school on Wednesday.  
 
STEM club will not be on in weeks 1 and 2 of this term.  
 
Esteen Kids Group have been awarded the before and after 
school care for the Moonbi/ Kootingal area. The service is 
currently run out of Kootingal Public School. Care is offered from 
7am each day with children catching the bus to Moonbi before 
school. Students attending in the afternoon can also catch the 
bus directly to the centre. For further information, please contact 
William Wong, director, on 0410 841 628. Currently, there is not 
enough demand for a stand alone service in Moonbi, however 
this is carefully monitored and can be offered if the need 
increases.  
 
Have a great week! 
 
Mel Wood 
Principal 
 
P&C Messages 
 
There will be a P&C meeting this Friday, 28 April at 9am. This 
will be the last meeting before the AGM. To be able to vote at 
the AGM, you must be a member of the P&C. Tomorrows 
meeting will be the last opportunity to join prior to the AGM. For 
anyone wishing to join but unable to attend the meeting, please 
contact the school.  
 
Next Thursday, the P&C will be holding a Mothers Day Stall. The 
stall is always hugely popular, and a great way for the students 
to treat their mother or grandmother. Details overleaf! 
 

 

 

PH: 02 67603151  email; moonbi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   Find us on School Stream or Like us Facebook 
 

Student of the week is awarded to a 
student who has worked consistently in the 
classroom as well as demonstrating 
kindness and resilience.  
This week’s student of the week is Eli! 

 

Eli enjoys all areas of school, especially 
art. Eli loves playing with his friends, and 
always has a big smile. Congratulations 
Eli! 
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🌻🌻It's that time of year 
again-Mother's Day🌻🌻 

This year we will be selling surprise gift 
bags for your special loved ones.  

Mum Bags  

SMALL $2.50 

MEDIUM $5.00 

LARGE $10.00 

Nan Bags  

SMALL $2.50 

LARGE $5.00 

GIFT BAG PURCHASE'S WILL BE 
AVAILABLE ON THURSDAY 4TH OF MAY 
🎀🎀 

Kids will be taken over to the library in their 
classes during the day. 

If you would like to come along and help 
please let us know Moonbi P&C or call Mrs 
Wood on 0267603151 ✨ 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                  


